
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/17/2014 9:35:59 AM 
Subject: November 10th

Oops -  I just remembered that Peeler has a Spartanburg delegation meeting on the 10th at 5:00. So if that is the only 
day the Governor can meet he would have to leave Columbia by 3:00. But if possible -  he'd prefer the 12th.
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